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Treasurer: Doug Sherman gave his report. 

 Executive Officer: Jill Stevenson 
Legislative: Yvonne De La Pena-reported that Legislation will 
be out on 9/14/23 so no action had been made yet on the 
boater fee increase. 
Port Captain: Garret reported on some of the local prices 
around the delta. King Island was lowest at $5.89. 
Public Relations:  
Safety: Ray De La Pena- reported that we need to be aware as 
there are submerged items in the water still and lots of debris 
on top. Jill commented on the seals hanging around docks. Be 
careful, they are not friendly. 
Vessel Safety Check: Pete McCoy 87 VSC so far this year 
 
 

Commander: Pete McCoy opened the meeting at 
6:55pm. Pledge of Allegiance was led by Doug 
Sherman. Motion was made to accept the minutes as 
read. Motion Passed. 
We have a quorum. 
Commander Pete reminded people that today was 
September 11th. May we always remember those who 
passed. 
 
 
 
 

Bridge Officers 
Commander  
Pete McCoy 
pmboatdoc@gmail.com 
Executive Officer 
Jill Stevenson 
Jill_m_stevenson@yahoo.
com 
Administrative Officer 
Bob Miles 
rbearmiles@comcast.net 
Secretary 
Megan Patterson 
irishmeg@sbcglobal.net 
Treasurer 
Doug Sherman 
Chairman 
dougdonnasherman@gma
il.com 
VE Chairman 
Pete McCoy 
pmboatdoc@gmail.com 
Island Chairman 
Roland Bod 
4bods@att.net 
Education Officer 
Phil Horner 
Phillip.horner@att.net  
 

Next Meeting 
October 9 , 2023 
Dinner @6:00pm 

 
Executive meeting at 

6:45pm 
Regular Meeting @7:00pm 
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Old Business: Jill discussed for some time doing a clean-up but maybe not with the regular Costal Clean-up group. 
She needs to know if anyone is interested. 
New Business: No report 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34pm 
 

 September Birthdays 
David Juried  Mark Bettis  Xavier Santana Judy Teal   Kevin Merker  Grant Slape  Ron Trimble  Marshall Wattel  
Russell Kaiser  Peter Faipeas  Don Barry  Tara Lynn Juano 
 
Please keep special thoughts and prayers for those members who are having health issues, facing surgeries 
and in need of special attention.   
 
 
Zoom Information for this year’s meetings: 
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 
Monthly: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqcemprT0oH9EQIwhO5G9HGFMG8AshCslL/ics?icsToken=98tyKuGqqT0qG9
eTshyCRpwQB4_oc-vztiFBgvp4rTbyCw8GRVreEcRvFepeA9Dz 
Join Zoom Meeting 

Secretary: Megan Patterson 
Information Tech, Website: Doug Sherman up to date  
Historian: Jill will chair 
Roster: Kathy McCoy -up to date 
Social Media: open 
 

Education Officer: Doug Sherman reported that he and Ron will be getting recertified 
as instructors soon. There may be a PIC on Sunday, October 21st. No word yet from 
Dept. Of Wildlife on their training request. 
 
Megan gave her resignation as Secretary that will take place at the 
 Change of Watch. She has enjoyed being Secretary for the last 6 years but its time 
for someone else to take over. She wanted to give plenty of time for the nominating 
committee to find someone. 

Administrative Officer: Bob Miles 
Boating Activities: open 
Member Involvement: open. There will be an Octoberfest Potluck before our October 
meeting. Flier at the end of the Sounding Board. Thanks so much to  Warren Wegge for 
making the new cover for the new Counter. Big Thanks to the Bods for the Fish Boil. It 
was a great weekend and perfect but different weather. The annual paddle boat trip took 
place. 
Membership: Pete reported for Kathy that it is at 115. 
Island: Roland Bod reported that a new storage box was installed at the island along with a 
concrete base for it. The tables have been folded and stacked for the winter, Scotch Guard 
has been applied to the counter covers. 
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82760136255?pwd=a1JVOWVUTFZEVm5FV3hnR1lYVTdVZz09 
Meeting ID: 827 6013 6255 
Passcode: 623435 
  
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kjOtxq0MP     
 
 
                                                           

 
 


